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INSTRUCTION PLANNING COUNCIL

MEETING MINUTES OF

Friday, May 4, 2012
9:00 am – 12:30 pm
Building 6, Room 112
Members Present:
Alicia Aguirre, Jennifer Castello, Jolani Chun May (ASCC), Patty Dilko, Linda Hayes, David Johnson, Michelle Morton, Sarah Perkins, Carol Rhodes, Rita Sabbadini, Janet Stringer.
Members Absent: 
Denise Erickson, Jonna Pounds, Carla Stoner-Brito, Greg Stoup.

Guests: Salumeh Eslamieh, Elizabeth Terzakis, Douglas Hirzel, Maggie Souza, Kay O’Neil, David 

              Clay, Lisa Palmer. 


1. Approval of Agenda – Approved
2. Approval of Minutes – April 20, 2012 – Approved with addition of the following from Librarian Michelle Morton: 

· The curriculum committee reviewed computer literacy and decided to eliminate the requirement.

· The curriculum committee reviewed information literacy, a requirement recently implemented at CSM and Skyline, and decided it should be implemented at Cañada (it maps well to new GEs)  but currently there is not sufficient staff to implement a requirement

3. Business
1. Annual Program Plans feedback session 

Groups of two or three IPC members reviewed the Annual Program Plans submitted. Guidelines 
for reviewing the plans were stated that contains four areas: personnel request, equipment 
request/needs, professional development, and facility requests/needs. It was stated that grammar 
and/or spelling are not part of the areas the group would be reviewing. The submitted APP’s 
should clearly contain an assessment plan.  Each group were assigned and reviewed four - five 
plans. 

2. Review of Presidential search process


Discussion included large size of the committee, college control of committee appointees, 
representations from various constituencies, faculty to classified ratio, administrative 
representation, marketing for position, identifying a timeline, establishing a committee before the 
Spring 2012 semester ends, keeping community representative on the committee.

The recommendation regarding the size of the committee was to decrease the number for 
classified to 5, faculty to 5 that possibly includes the ASGC President, 2 administrators, 1 
student, 1 community member, and 1 AFT representative (pending until the presidential selection 
procedure document can be found). In addition, members of the committee should have selection 
committee experience and shared governance committee work. 


It was suggested that a college wide meeting be scheduled before the end of the spring 2012 
semester. In addition, it was suggested that the presidential hiring process for Skyline be inquired 
about for comparison to our college’s presidential hiring process. 
4. Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 12:10 pm.
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